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MEMORANDUM FOR MR. PLUMMER

SUBJECT: Fubini Panel

Dr. Perry, Chairman of the DIA Scientific Advisory Committee,
called me regarding the meeting of the Fubini Panel held on the
West Coast. He informed me that based on verbal inputs from you,
Carl Duckett, General Tighe and General Graham, that they had re-
worked the Terms of Reference for the Panel. He indicated that
the Terms of Reference had been toned down and now he felt they
were consistent with the desires of all concerned. He!further
indicated that Major'Frank Cardile was the Executive Secretary and
could provide us with the minutes which would contain the revised
Terms of Reference. I have requested a copy of the minutes, when
available, from Major Cardile.

Dr. Perry indicated that in spite of Mr. Duckett's concern
about Fubini heading the Panel that there would be no attempt to
change the Chairman of the Panel. Also, that the next meeting of
the Panel would be in Washington on March 6th or lth.

cc: Col0 al

. •	 •

•
=44Mikszrzr: Jour-1111111111111 INICUTP/1 011M MU EXOPTIONCATI-

' 401PFISMOMINIvOnirPOIrr.

Internal
CONTROL NO	
COPY	 OP	 COP=
Mai	 OF	 PAGES


	Page 1

